
ADDENDUM  TO  INSPECTORS  REPORT   
 
From: Angela Brereton, Inspector. 
 
Re:. SU17.SU0078  - Additional Submissions/Responses  
 
I have made note of the above, received subsequent to my Report dated the 11th of 
July 2014. Note is made of the following responses to the revised rEIS: 
 

• Meath County Council response dated the 18th of July 2014 noted the revised 
rEIS, was submitted wherein the site area had increased to 4.8ha. They 
provide the Planning Authority is satisfied that the quarry has not given rise to 
significant adverse effects on the environment and that ongoing impacts are 
limited in type and significance and can be remediated as outlined in the rEIS. 
They are satisfied that no information exists to form a contrary view to that 
previously expressed on this application. They recommend that substitute 
consent be granted subject to conditions. 
 

• The Geological Survey of Ireland in their letter dated 21st of July 2014 
provides that they have no additional comment to make, further to their 
attached correspondence which provides a map showing the substitute 
consent area and details of Geological Heritage Boundaries. 

 
• The Inland Fisheries provides that having examined the documents they have 

no further observations to make. 
 

It is not considered that any of the above raises any new issues that have not 
previously been covered by my Report. 
 
 
Angela Brereton 
31st of July 2014 
 

 


